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Caltrans to Kickoff Interstate 80 Sierra Repair Projects 

and GetAcross80.com Website 
 

Auburn - The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) is poised to begin the 
Interstate 80 (I-80) Sierra Projects between Colfax and the Nevada State line.  In 2009, 
eight projects totaling more than $420 million dollars will be repairing I-80.  The eight 
projects will aid I-80 in serving California as a vital economic artery.  
 
To assist motorists traveling over the Sierra Nevada Mountains on I-80, Caltrans 
announces the launch of the GetAcross80.com public awareness campaign.  Citizens 
are encouraged to call 1-877-362-8080 for recorded information or log onto 
www.getacross80.com for travel information, project descriptions, sign up for email 
alerts, view live traffic camera and read the latest news on the Sierra Repair Projects.   
 
Caltrans urges all motorists to use caution in this area and to "Slow for the Cone Zone". 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
 

 
 
 


